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 Change in Alert Stage on Komaba I Campus 

Thank you for your cooperation with the countermeasures against COVID-19. 

The government has decided that COVID-19 will be classified as a Category 5 Infectious 

Disease starting on Monday, May 8, 2023, and the basic response policy will come to an end. 

In response to this decision, the headquarters of the University of Tokyo has decided that, in 

accordance with "The University of Tokyo Activity Restrictions Index for Preventing the Spread of 

Coronavirus Disease 2022," the activity restriction level will be lowered from "A" to "S" as of 

Monday, May 8, 2023. This decision is based on the "Policy on the Future Response to the Novel 

Coronavirus Infection (Notification)" (hereinafter referred to as "attached notice"), which was 

issued from the Chairperson of the Task Force on Novel Coronavirus Control on April 28, 2023.  

In addition to this change, the alert stage at Komaba I Campus will be relaxed from "Yellow 

I" to "Green (Normal)" starting on the same date per the attached notice. 

We ask that you refer to the attached notice regarding the implementation of basic infection 

prevention measures and social gatherings involving food and drink, and please continue to take 

basic infection prevention measures regardless of the change in the level or stage of the activity 

restriction guidelines. 


